
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 December 2022 
Y3 Parents’ Information Meeting 

 
Dear Y3 parents and carers, 
 
Following on from the Y3 parents’ consultations appointments in November 2022, we would like 
to offer you the opportunity in January 2023 to review your child’s work since then along with 
an input from the school on how we assess and track your child’s progress. 
 
On Tuesday 10th January we will be sharing a short presentation at 4:30pm about our curriculum 
and how we assess in our main school hall along with an opportunity between 5pm-6pm to visit 
your child’s classroom in the Jubilee building and look at the work they’ve achieved. The 
classteachers will be on hand for general conversation and enquiries during this time. 
 
We very much hope that you will be able to attend both sessions and have scheduled it at this 
time to enable working parents to attend.  
 
Regards, 
 
Ross McTaggart  and the Y3 teaching team 
Headteacher 
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